Dear Parents/Guardians.

To ensure that your child has a healthy and safe start to next school year, there may be a few things we'll need from you. If your child has been prescribed any emergency medications such as an Epi-Pen (allergies), Rescue Inhaler (asthma), or Diastat (seizures), the following will be needed at their school:

- Emergency medication with the pharmacy label attached
- Medication consent form signed by parent and prescribing doctor
- Applicable "Action Plan" completed and signed by parent and doctor

Medication Consent forms may be found on the School District of Auburndale Website under the "Health Tab," Over the counter medicines only need parental signature on consent

If your child has Diabetes, please make sure you send in a current "Diabetes Medical Management Plan" for 2017/18 school year. This is necessary even if your child self manages. We will be in contact with you to make sure your child has all the necessary supplies needed here at school.

Any medicine brought into the schools whether it be prescribed or over the counter, needs to have a signed consent form on file with their school. All medication must be in the original containers.

If your child has another health condition that may need to be addressed here at school, please let us know and we will be in contact with you to see what is needed.

School is only a few weeks away and we wanted to give you enough time to get the appropriate paperwork for the first day of school. Emergency situations arise when least expected, and we want to be as prepared as possible to keep your child safe.

Updated Immunization forms are also needed. Please feel free to email us with any concerns. You may call 715-652-2812 after August 28,2017. We look forward to hearing from you.

Monica Jewell, RN and Kris Peplinski, RN

mjewell@aubschools.com or kpeplinski@aubschools.com